0026254

From: Larry Hardham

To: Mike Murray

Subject: Beach north of Ramp 43
Date: 05/18/2010 08:49 AM
Mike,

With only 0.4 miles at Ramp 43 and 0.1 miles at Ramp 45 open to ORV use in the Buxton area please
open more beach north of Ramp 43 as had been done before when the Point was closed. | was out at
Ramp 43 yesterday and in two hours saw only three people walking on the beach north of the ORV
use area.

Thank you,

Larry
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